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Principal’s Pen

Kia ora Whānau,

Wow! Te Anau School has Talent!

Today we were all treated to a show of the amazing
talents from the children of Te Anau School.

After the success of our Junior Team last week, today
we were wowed, amazed and blown away by the
students of the Middle and Senior Teams.

The variety was fantastic, we had basketball skills,
singing, dancing and of course some cheerleading!

All of the children on stage showed huge courage to
get up there in front of their friends. They confidently
performed and showed off their talents.

I congratulate all of the performers on their efforts,
there have been many hours spent practising and
honing skills. I’m sure many lounges have been cleared
to allow what we see as a finished product be
perfected!

Ngāmihi nui,
Grant Excell
Principal

Welcome

Arabelle Kinsey has turned 5!
She joined Mrs Harden’s class in Room
12 on Monday. Happy birthday Arabelle
and welcome to our school!

School News

School Assembly Awards
Our school assembly will be held on Friday 9.30am at the Event

Centre. All Welcome.
Congratulations to all those below receiving certificates this

week:
Senior Team
Room 1 - Peyton Ratima, Kaylee Gray
Room 2 - Robin Ferdorsen, Josephine Chartres,

Pippa Jones
Room 3 - Róisín O’Connor, Ruby Riordan,

Zavier Sanderson
Room 14 - Hunter Calder-Smith, Daisy Cooper,

Patrick Wilson
Middle Team
Room 4 - Harrison Smart, Lucy Hansen
Room 8 - Nikola Stosic, Chris Bruwer
Room 9 - Indi Krippner, Quintin Calder
Room 10 - Jack Lloyd, Abbey Hemi
Junior Team
Room 5 - Max Griffin, Georgia Walsh
Room 6 - Ella Ladbrook-Harris,

Willa MacPherson-Martin
Room 7 - Darci Cunningham, Maisie Murray
Room 11 - Gus Erskine, James Fletcher
Room 12 - Anna Linton
Room 13 - Tautawhi Meagher Matthews, Jaden Wen

PTA Run-a-thon
New Date!!!
Tuesday 10
October



SchooI Board Parent Mid Term
Election 2023
Nomination round

Our school will be undertaking a mid term parent election for
2 School Board vacancies. This process will start with the
issuing of nomination papers to our caregiver community by
Friday 22nd September 2023.

We have employed CES to undertake the election process on
our behalf. This year with legislative change, our nomination
form and full instructions on how to place your nomination
into our own School’s Election website will be emailed to you
if we have your email address in our database or you will
receive it by post if we don’t have your email in our database.

Nomination papers will also be available at the school office.
The school will send those on to CES for processing upon
receipt from candidates.

Nominations close on Wednesday 11th October at 12 noon.

Election day is Wednesday 15th November.

We look forward to your participation in this process.

Wayne Jamieson, Returning Officer,CES

Lost Property
Please come and take a look at
this tomorrow. There are many
un-named items in this box,
including many fleeces,
footwear, drink bottles and
jackets. Please take the
opportunity over the holidays to
ensure that all items are clearly
named. Thank you.

Our Policies and Procedures
Our policies and procedures can be viewed at any time
through our Hero App and our school website.
www.teanau.school.nz Click on 'Policies and
Procedures' and enter the following username and
password.
Username: teanau Password: climbing

PTA Run-a-Thon Now in Term 4!
Due to the bad weather last week, this is now
postponed to Tuesday 10 October which is the first
Tuesday of Term 4. Money will need to be handed in
next term after the run on Tuesday 10 October, along
with the completed sponsorship form. There will be
prizes for:
- most money raised
- class that raises the most money
- most laps completed

School Sun Hats - For
Term 4
Summer is coming! Bucket style sun
hats are compulsory in Terms 1 and 4
each year. Plain navy and green hats are

available from Poppet Clothing. Navy hats with the
Orbell logo are available from the school office for
$15.00 with cash payment on receipt of the hat. Head
sizes are 54cm, 58cm and 61cm.
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Community Items

Te Anau Soccer
A huge day for our 9th Grade (9/10yr olds) and 11th Grade
(11/12yr olds) teams at the Old Boys Football Club 7-aside
tournament in Invercargill last Sunday! Both teams were
amazing with three wins and the losses each, the both won their
final playoff match!
This was an incredible experience for the kids playing against
teams all over Southland and Otago!
The 9th Graders won ‘The Fair Play’ award for the day, it was
great to see their sportsmanship on and off the field. They really
made Te Anau proud!
Thanks to all the support of coaches, managers and parents to
help make this day possible.
Also thanks to ‘The Grace Place’ for their generous donation,
helping us purchase uniforms for the tournament.
Also thanks to Te Anau School for their ongoing support. The Te
Anau community and Te Anau Soccer are very proud of you all
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